

YMCA Windsor OSHC Newsletter

Hi, everyone! Week 8: Where does the time go? I just wanted to take the time to update you on some of the exciting things we have been doing this term to our servic

A reminder for the Student Free Day, Friday 5th of September

We are open, don't forget to book in

Join us for a day of messy, magical, hands-on play with activities like chia slime, jelly play dough, DIY stress balls, kinetic sand, and so much more. Children can explore textures, colors, and scents as they mix, mash, mold and get creative. There will also be a group potion making station for some wild and wacky experimentation! It's going to be a fun day of creativity, play and making memories with friends!

Safe Guarding Children and Young Persons update

Did you know at the Y we have Safe Behaviours, which you can expect adults who work here to be demonstrating?



In this term's program, our team have been focusing on introducing engaging and meaningful strategies to help children better understand safe behaviours and how we, as a service, consistently model and promote them. We encourage families to view our displays and participate in our interactive Safe Behaviours sensory puzzle, designed to reinforce key learning in a hands-on ways

YMCA Windsor OSHC

P: 0459 908 523

E: awn@ymcaqueensland.org.au

BSC: 6:00am - 9:00am

ASC: 3:00pm – 6:30pm

VC: 6:30am - 6:00pm



Program News

We're excited to share that the service has recently added some fantastic larger outdoor play equipment items to our program! These include a giant Connect 4, Tic Tac toe, Uno cards and a fun-filled bean bag toss, and a brand-new karaoke machine. Perfect for encouraging turn taking skills and group play in the fresh air. We've also extended our home corner outdoors, complete with pretend play food and kitchen items, allowing children to enjoy imaginative role play in a whole new environment. By bringing the indoors outside, we're creating more opportunities for children to explore, engage, and learn in fun and meaningful ways, all while enjoying the warmer weather.







Parent and Family Feedback

We always appreciate feedback from our families regarding our service. Our goal is to support you and your children by providing the best possible care. We are consistently seeking your input on our before and after-school programs, vacation care, menus, and overall service experience.

YMCA Windsor OSHC

P: 0459 908 523

E: awn@ymcaqueensland.org.au

BSC: 6:00am - 9:00am

ASC: 3:00pm – 6:30pm

VC: 6:30am - 6:00pm